Dear investigator,

We are contacting you because we understand that you are an NCI grant holder who is collecting and
storing biospecimens as part of your funded research activities.

We are asking you to help us to better understand the value of NCI supporting a central
Biorepository/biospecimen archive by completing the survey linked below. We would like to collect
information on the value of a Biorepository/biospecimen archive where extramural researchers could
store their remaining biospecimens after the main aims of their NCI-funded study have been completed.
The goal would be to make these biospecimens available to other researchers for ancillary studies.

Thank you in advance for your time and participation. If you have any questions about this survey,
please feel free to reach out to us at NCIEpiCommunications@mail.nih.gov.

Survey Monkey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DRZTD95



